Dear Colleague, 
We are happy to announce the conference "First Dynamical Systems Summer Meeting" which will be held on August 16-20, 2021, in Będlewo, Poland. The event is organised with the support of the Stefan Banach International Mathematical Center and Nicolaus Copernicus University. 
It will be held at the Institute of Mathematics of the  Polish Academy of Sciences Mathematical Research and Conference Center in Będlewo. 
The conference fee covering local expences is 800 PLN (approximately 180 EUR/210 USD). More details will be posted on the conference webpage https://www.impan.pl/en/activities/banach-center/conferences/21-dynamicalsummer1
If you would like to participate in the conference, please fill in the registration form which can be accessed by clicking the "registration" button on the conference webpage. To propose a talk after the registration you can submit an abstract using the provided credentials on the Abstracts subpage.
Sincerely yours,
Artem Dudko, 
Krzysztof Frączek, 
David Marti-Pete, 
Leticia Pardo-Simon 
Feliks Przytycki
